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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

 Your kind attention is drawn toward NHQ Circular No. 52/2020 dated 29.04.2020 and Circular No. 61/2020 

dated 09.05.2020 in which an ‘appeal’ was made to all the State Associations to register the youths of the Bharat 

Scouts and Guides as BSG COVID-19 Warriors in the goggle form for which link 

https://forms.gle/kx888UFUPREsxiSi9 was shared . This is in consonance with the desire of the Ministry of Youth 

Affairs & Sports, Govt. of India to highlight the Bharat Scouts and Guides youth members in Govt. of India COVID 

warriors list. 
  

 In view of the above, the registration in the given link https://forms.gle/kx888UFUPREsxiSi9is now 

further extended up to 25th May, 2020. 
 

           We once again request an “appeal” to all the State Associations to kindly communicate this matter to all 

concerned up to the grassroots with instructions that all youth members (Scouts & Guides, Rovers & Rangers and 

Adult Leaders) between 16-25 years of age to register themselves in the given link immediately so that the names 

of our youths may further be submitted to the Ministry to register in the Govt. of India COVID Warriors list. This 

will also enable us create more impact towards visibility of the organisation in the country. 
 

            We solicit your cooperation in this regard and ensure that maximum youths are registered in the given link 

keeping the matter as “top-most priority” please.  
    

            With profound regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
(RAJ KUMAR KAUSHIK) 

DIRECTOR 

 

Copy Submitted to: - Hon’ble Chief National Commissioner for kind information please. 
 

Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. The Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. All the District Secretary, Jamiat Youth Club with a request to take necessary action. 

4. All the Assistant Directors, The Bharat Scouts and Guides, Regional Offices for further follow-up. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
National Headquarters 

Address: Lakshmi MazumdarBhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370724,23378667 

 

Circular No.:     63     /   2020 

Date          :16th May, 2020 

  

SUB: Extension of deadline to register the Youths as BSG COVID-19 Warriors in Goggle Form. 
Ref: (1) NHQ Circular No. 52/2020 dated 29.04.2020. 
        (2) NHQ Circular No. 61/2020 dated 09.05.2020. 

https://forms.gle/kx888UFUPREsxiSi9
https://forms.gle/kx888UFUPREsxiSi9
http://www.bsgindia.org/

